FOXHALL FARM
HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
CATONSVILLE, MARYLAND 21228

Dear Foxhall Farm Neighbor,

/

In order to have timely communication with our homeowners as well as save postage and
mailing costs, the Board is requesting that all neighbors provide the Secretary of the Board with
their current e-mail address and give their written approval for the HOA to use e-mail as an
approved method for all notices and official communication with the homeowner.

Thank you.

Name

Street Address

E-mail address

I hereby give my approval for the Board of Directors to use my above e-mail in all official
communication to the extent allowed under the law. | certify that I am authorized to give this
approval in the name of each and every owner of my property.

Signature ' Date




